
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

APPLICATION FOR PLANNING CONSENT – 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS FACILITY  

 

Council has received an application for planning consent in respect of a proposal 
for a Telecommunications Facility - under round 4 of the federal government 
mobile black spot program. 
 
The proposal consists of a new 60m high lattice tower and associated equipment 
to be located on 29 Corackerup Road, Needilup.  
 
Public submissions of approval or objection to the proposal are invited and 
should be lodged in writing with the undersigned on or before 4:00pm 4 
December 2019.  Copies of the proposal can be obtained by contacting the 
Shire offices on 08 9835 1022, email to planning@jerramungup.wa.gov.au or can 
be downloaded on the Council website www.jerramungup.wa.gov.au. 
 
For further information on the application please contact Council's Manager of 
Development, Noel Myers on 08 9837 4070 or email 
planning@jerramungup.wa.gov.au.  
 
This application is being advertised in order to provide an opportunity for public 
comment and it should not be construed that final approval will be granted. 
 
 
MARTIN CUTHBERT 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

 
 


